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Chagnon, Cynthia

From: Tilly <greenwoodgatorspta@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, September 15, 2019 3:21 PM
To: Chagnon, Cynthia
Subject: [External] Glen Allen Day Parade & Other PTA Events

   

    

 

March in the Glen Allen Day Parade 
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SAVE THE DATE - October 5th! 

Does your child want to participate in the Glen Allen Day Parade? Join us 

October 5th to ride, walk, or dance through the streets of Glen Allen with 

Greenwood. Show school pride and wear a Greenwood shirt or house shirt. 

The dance team will be participating and we will have a trailer for children to 

ride and hold signs. This is a fun way to be involved in the community and meet 

new people. 

 

More information will be sent home in folders in the coming weeks for parents 

to register their children so we have contact information for making sure your 

child is safely returned to you following the procession.  
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Friday Morning Spirit Wear  
If your child likes to show their school spirit, we have shirts and house items 

available in front of the school every Friday morning! Prices range from $.50 for 

a pencil to $10 for a new House shirt. New items include great Greenwood 

water bottles for $5 and Greenwood car magnets for $2. 

 

Want to purchase warm weather gear or a hat? Visit our online store through 

October 1 to make purchases which will be delivered to the classroom in 

October. Use Code GES2019  
 

Spirit Wear Online Shop  
 

 

 

Double Box Tops Week on the App! 
You might have noticed Box Tops has changed over the summer. For a limited 

time you can still cut and collect the Box Tops from packaging, but you are 

encouraged to download the Box Top App and begin scanning your receipts. 

No time to scan? We are happy to do it for you! Just send them in with your 
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child in an evenlope marked PTA and we'll do the scanning for you. 

Remember, every small amount helps. Our school has already scanned 

more than $76 worth of Box Tops into the App! That's free money the PTA 

uses to help build out Maker Space.  

 

Our goal this year is $2,000 through Box Tops. Help us reach this goal by 

simply scanning or submitting your Kroger, Walmart, Publix or other receipts.  

 

   

Building Momentum for Gator Fund  
Thank you for your continued support as we strive to reach our goal of $15,000 

for the Gator Fund Campaign in the month of September! We are half way 

through the month and $5,425.00 towards our goal - 36%. Help us finish 
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strong - if you have not given, just $25 per family would put us at $15,000. If 

you can give more, please know that your gift will help the entire Greenwood 

Community grow and succeed! Remember, this is the only school-wide 

fundraiser for the year, with 100% of your tax free donation directly benefitting 

the school.   
 

Donate Today!  
 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

Copyright © 2019, All rights reserved. 

 

Our mailing address is: 

10960 Greenwood Road, Glen Allen, VA 23059 

 

Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can unsubscribe from this list.  

     

 

 
 
 
 
 

This email was sent to cchagnon@vhb.com  

why did I get this?    unsubscribe from this list    update subscription preferences  

Greenwood Elementary PTA · 10960 Greenwood Rd. · Glen Allen, Van 23059 · USA  
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